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Re: Consultaion on Provision of Service and Application of Charges

With reference to your email and web posting of September 6, 2007, this letter is to

inform you that Philip Wormwell from Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro will be attending

your meeting on October 18, 2007 on the above subject.

Yours truly,

Philip Wormwell
Director of Corporate Services
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